
High standards, developing successful citizens.

Friday 12th January 2024


Calling all children and parents…


We need your help.


Kender school will celebrate a significant milestone this year. Kender turns 150 
on 8th June. Kender Street school opened on 8th June 1874.


We need a 150 Kender school logo. 


I have put a logo on the newsletter this week, but we need a proper Kender 
150 logo. This is your chance to be a designer and create a logo for us to 
feature on all of our publicity.


Please submit your design by Wednesday 17th January.


Get designing…

Design a. Design b.


